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18 May 2012 
 
Dear Occupier 
 
Have your say - consultation on possible changes to the parking controls in 
Warwicks Bench (Area H) between Castle Hill and Fort Road 
 
Guildford Borough Council and Surrey County Council are reviewing on-street 
parking controls in and around the town centre controlled parking zone (CPZ) and 
would like your feedback. 
 
Residents in some areas of the town centre CPZ have raised various concerns about 
parking, including the availability of space, and the impact of inconsiderately parked 
vehicles.  We are keen to hear your views. 
 
Some of the parking concerns in your part of Warwicks Bench could be due to non-
residents’ use of the free, shared-use limited waiting spaces during the present 
control hours.  It is suggested that they are primarily doing this to avoid parking 
charges in the nearby town centre car parks and on-street parking spaces. 
 
We are sending this consultation to all properties in Warwicks Bench between its 
junctions with Castle Hill and Fort Road. 
 
Please complete the enclosed questionnaire and return it to our Parking Office by 
Friday 29 June 2012 in the pre-paid envelope provided.  Together with Surrey 
County Council, we will consider all your feedback.  Any proposed changes to 
parking controls will be considered by Surrey County Council’s Guildford Local 
Committee during 2012. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours faithfully 

Andrew Harkin Encs. 
On-Street Parking Co-ordinator 
Parking Services 
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